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Hello �                                      �              


 We have had another great week in Reception!  We have continued learning all about people who help us.  We have used non-fiction books and the internet to find out about the emergency vehicles they use and why they are special.  We have learnt a song and actions about them.  In Religion we have continued to think about our world and the wonderful things God made for us.  We have learnt the song ‘He’s got the whole world in his hands’.  In Literacy we read the story ‘Cuddley Duddley’ we thought of some describing words to describe the ain character ‘Duddley’, who is a penguin.  We read a non-fiction book about penguins and compared it to the story.  We learnt lots from the information book and can tell you many facts about penguins now (  We wrote a shape poem about penguins and performed it as a class and even wrote our own song to the tune of Frère Jacques.  In Maths this week we have been thinking about repeating patterns.  We have made patterns using ourselves, colours and shapes and even wrote music patterns to play on the instruments.  We had fun on World Book week and enjoyed sharing each others favourite stories and writing book reviews for these. We are having lots of fun in our new ‘police station’. 











Home Learning: Can Parents please complete the ‘All about me’ section on orbit for your child.  


Help your child to make a repeating pattern from things around the home.   


Letters and sounds : We have learnt the letter sounds ‘g ‘o’ ‘c’ ‘k’  please help your child by practising in their sound books and blending to read the flashcards. 





                                                                       Stars of the week 


 Reception 1 – Chloe for trying hard and learning her sounds.  ( 


Reception 2 Scarlett for a great start with her phonics learning  – ( 








NOTICE BOARD





Any letters sent home will be placed in the outside notice board. If you for any reason you miss a letter, please see you child’s teacher. 


In the Morning please encourage the children to line up on the main playground in their class lines.  Can we ask all parents to stand out of the line to the side so that we can walk our children safely into class.  Once we are in the classroom we begin our morning learning, so if you are late please take your child to the main reception office to be signed into school. 


Please ensure all children have their sound books in school by Friday to enable us to keep up to date with their progress and give new sounds. 


Please discourage children bringing in toys from home as they can get upset if they are misplaced.


Thank you for supporting us with book week, we loved sharing so many wonderful stories. 


We will be holding a reading and outdoor play meeting for parents on 21st November at 9.00 a.m in the infant hall.  We hope to see you all there. 


Thank you for your continued support, Miss Moran, Mrs Breen, Miss Carr and  Mrs Heitzman (  























